
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

Nunavut recognizes National Nursing Week 
 
Start Date:  May 8, 2023 
End Date:  May 14, 2023 
Nunavut-wide 90 sec         
  
May 8 to 14 is National Nursing Week, and this year’s theme is Our Nurses. Our Future. 
The Department of Health would like to take this time to recognize the many roles that 
nurses play throughout a patient’s healthcare journey.   

The global COVID-19 pandemic highlighted the commitment and dedication of 
Nunavut’s nursing staff. While they continued to work at the frontlines of patient care, 
Nunavut's nurses adeptly shifted into various roles to protect the health and safety of all 
Nunavummiut.  

This year's theme also speaks of growing and retaining a strong locally-trained 
workforce. To that end, the Department of Health wants to recognize the dedication of 
nursing students and recent graduates of the Nunavut Arctic College Nursing program. 
Nunavummiut pursuing further education in the field of healthcare will lead to a 
sustainable source of Nunavut's future nurses. 

This Nursing Week, offer a word of thanks and encouragement to the current, past or 
future nurses in your community. On social media use, #NunavutNurses, 
#OurNursesOurFuture, to share your stories of exceptional nurses, or about a nurse 
who has left a lasting impression with you.   

Be sure to check out the Government of Nunavut Facebook page for testimonials from 
the territory’s nurses during Nursing Week.  

To learn more about Nursing in Nunavut, visit the Nunavut Nurses website.  
 

###  

https://www.facebook.com/GovofNunavut/
http://www.nunavutnurses.ca/


ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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